

Nov. 18th, 2022

DRAPER 3



UPCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, November 19th

Saturday, November 19th

Monday, November 21st

November 23rd - November 25th

Tuesday, November 29th

Wednesday, November 30th

Friday, December 2nd

U of U Engineering Day (9am-12pm)

Freaky Friday: D3 Musical (3-5pm)

Mid-Term Late Work Deadline

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

HS Comp. Cheer Tryouts (3:30-6pm)

7th Grade Care Center Visits [1/2 of 7th graders] (12:30-3pm)

Spirit Wear Day

We CAN Care!

There's a frosty nip in the air, and that means that APA's multi-campus annual donation drive is just around the corner. Every campus, every grade, and every classroom will be working together to fight hunger! This year we'll be gathering food items to benefit the Utah Food Bank. The food bank provides 68.1 million meals a year to help feed those in need right here in our own state! Let's show we care by making sure no one goes hungry this holiday season!

The donation drive kicks off December 1st and continues through December 16th. Students should bring donations to their homeroom or 4th period class. We accept CANS, boxes, or plastic-packaged food items. Please no glass, expired food, or perishable items.





Event Review: 11th Grade Interim Capitol Visit

Our 11th grade students attended the Utah State Capitol on Wednesday, November 16th and watched the interim committees in action. Students identified their personal senator and representative and listened to the many issues that face our state. It was a great experience for our students! Ask your student to tell you something interesting they learned.

Join Our Elite APA Ambassador Team!

We are looking to hire for the following positions:

- Event Support Leader (3 hours, 2 days per week)
- Social Dance Teacher (2-3 hours, 2-3 days per week)
- Part Time D3 Campus Coordinator (20 hours per week)
- Full Time Elementary & Secondary Program Coordinator Click here for additional information.

- Reminders -

7th Grade - Care Center Visits

Half of our 7th grade students recently participated in the Care Center visits event! We were so excited for our 7th grade students to visit the residents at different Care Centers where they had the opportunity to play games, make crafts, paint nails, sing songs and get to know the elderly! Our students had a great time and the Care Center residents had their day brightened by our scholars' smiles and laughter. Our other half of the 7th grade students (classes: Mr. Passmore, Ms. Sowell, Mrs. Swanson, Mrs. Wilde, and Mrs. Woodcox) will be attending on Wednesday, November 30th and they will receive their permission slip closer to the date. If you have any questions, please email kweiss@apamail.org.